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This	newsletter	is	designed	to	keep	our	neighbors	informed	of	what	is	happening	on	and

around	Harvard-Westlake’s	upper	school	campus.		Events	and	activities	on-campus	and	in	the

community	are	also	posted	on	our	webpage	that	features	additional	pertinent	information	for

our	neighbors:	www.hw.com/neighbors.	

Stacy	Marble	

Director	of	Community	and	Public	Affairs

818-487-6601	or	smarble@hw.com

Did	You	Know?	

Just	as	Harvard-Westlake	students	pursue	a

purpose	beyond	themselves	through

community	service,	the	school	too	is	also

committed	to	its	institutional	public	purpose.

Harvard-Westlake	has	undertaken	a	number

of	community	service	initiatives	and	recently

launched	a	major	partnership	with	Bright	Star

Schools	(Stella	Middle	Charter	Academy,

Rise	Kohyang	Middle	School,	and	Valor

Academy	Middle	School)	for	a	semester-long

after	school	enrichment	program.	Harvard-

Westlake	teachers	provide	courses	in

Beginning	Robotics,	Greek	Mythology,

Electronic	Music,	and	Improv.	The	HW

Bridge	Program	meets	twice	a	week,	with	the

courses,	transportation	to	and	from	Harvard-

Westlake,	and	a	snack	and	dinner	provided	free	of	charge	to	the	Bright	Star	students.		

VEX	Robotics	Competition	

Congratulations	to	Jenna	Kronenberg	'20

and	Stephanie	Cho	'20,	who	won	the	Judges

Award	at	the	VEX	Robotics	Competition,

presented	by	the	Robotics	Education	&

Competition	Foundation.	Teams	of	students

were	tasked	with	designing	and	building	a

robot	to	play	against	other	teams	in	a	game-

based	engineering	challenge.		Classroom

STEM	concepts	are	put	to	the	test	with	the

students	developing	lifelong	skills	in

teamwork,	leadership,	and	communication.	

Community	Service	

Nearly	one	hundred	members	of	the

Harvard-Westlake	community	volunteered	at

Bethune	Middle	School	helping	to	clean,

paint,	and	beautify	the	campus.	The	HW

Parents	Community	Service	Program

organized	the	event	in	partnership	with

Bethune	Middle	School	and	Big	Sunday,	an

outreach	organization	that	aims	to	enhance

and	beautify	local	schools.	Students	from

both	school	communities	worked	alongside

one	another	at	this	annual	day	of	service.	

Cinema	Sundays

Please	join	us	for	the	2017/2018	Cinema

Sundays	program,	hosted	by	our	own

performing	arts	instructor,	Ted	Walch.	Eleven

classic	films	will	be	screened	followed	by	an

in-depth	discussion	featuring	special	guest

panelists.	Movies	begin	at	3:00	p.m.	and	are

free	of	charge	to	neighbors	and	friends	of	the	Harvard-Westlake	community.	Please	RSVP	to

Stacy	Marble	at	smarble@hw.com.

Click	HERE	to	see	the	full	schedule.

Summers	At	HW

	Do	you	know	any	kids	in	grades	5	through	9

who	are	interested	in	experiencing	what

Harvard-Westlake	has	to	offer?		Check	out

Harvard-Westlake	Summer,	a	unique

opportunity	to	get	a	taste	of	Harvard-

Westlake.		More	information	and	registration

can	be	found	on	our	website.		Contact	smarble@hw.com	with	any	questions.

Track	Usage	For	Our	Neighbors

REMINDER:	We	welcome	our	neighbors	to

use	the	track	on	our	campus.	For	your	safety

and	to	ensure	that	only	residents	of	the	local

neighborhood	are	using	the	track,	please

request	a	track	application	and	submit	to

smarble@hw.com

CALENDAR

Harvard-Westlake	Performing	Arts

February	9	-	Combined	Instrumental	&	Choral	Concert	@	Emmanuel	Lutheran	Church	/	7:30

p.m.

Please	RSVP	to	smarble@hw.com	to	receive	your	complimentary	tickets.

Alumni	in	the	News

Valerie	Ulene	'82	wins	the	Women's	Physique	open	division	at	the	Organization	of

Competition	Bodies	

Jeff	Rake	'86	is	the	creator	of	a	new	pilot	ordered	by	NBC	

Jarron	Collins	'97	on	the	impact	of	his	HW	basketball	coach	Greg	Hilliard

Taylor	Megdal	'98	on	his	new	hotel	development	in	West	Hollywood

Phil	Koosed	'00	works	to	help	children	in	war-torn	Syria

Ben	Lambert	'03	on	his	music	business	journey	with	artist	Freddie	Gibbs		

Voyage	LA	interviews	Sheera	Goren	'05	on	her	new	business	SwimTeam

Kurt	Kanazawa	'07	in	the	Pasadena	Weekly	about	the	new	play	"Nothing	is	the	Same"

Luna	Ikuta	'11	is	the	furniture	designer	for	a	new	Downtown	LA	restaurant	Inko	Nito	

Josh	Hearlihy	'12	helps	Seattle	U	revive	its	basketball	program	as	a	graduate	student

Share	Your	Thoughts

If	you	have	thoughts	about	something	you	read	or	suggestions	for	a	future	Harvard-Westlake

Community	Newsletter,	please	let	us	know.		You	can	email	me	at	smarble@hw.com.

Thank	you,

Stacy	Marble

Director	of	Community	Relations	&	Public	Affairs

Follow	us	on	Social	Media!
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Harvard-Westlake	School
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This	newsletter	is	designed	to	keep	our	neighbors	informed	of	what	is	happening	on	and

around	Harvard-Westlake’s	upper	school	campus.		Events	and	activities	on-campus	and	in	the

community	are	also	posted	on	our	webpage	that	features	additional	pertinent	information	for

our	neighbors:	www.hw.com/neighbors.	

Stacy	Marble	

Director	of	Community	and	Public	Affairs

818-487-6601	or	smarble@hw.com

Did	You	Know?	

Just	as	Harvard-Westlake	students	pursue	a

purpose	beyond	themselves	through

community	service,	the	school	too	is	also

committed	to	its	institutional	public	purpose.

Harvard-Westlake	has	undertaken	a	number

of	community	service	initiatives	and	recently

launched	a	major	partnership	with	Bright	Star

Schools	(Stella	Middle	Charter	Academy,

Rise	Kohyang	Middle	School,	and	Valor

Academy	Middle	School)	for	a	semester-long

after	school	enrichment	program.	Harvard-

Westlake	teachers	provide	courses	in

Beginning	Robotics,	Greek	Mythology,

Electronic	Music,	and	Improv.	The	HW

Bridge	Program	meets	twice	a	week,	with	the

courses,	transportation	to	and	from	Harvard-

Westlake,	and	a	snack	and	dinner	provided	free	of	charge	to	the	Bright	Star	students.		

VEX	Robotics	Competition	

Congratulations	to	Jenna	Kronenberg	'20

and	Stephanie	Cho	'20,	who	won	the	Judges

Award	at	the	VEX	Robotics	Competition,

presented	by	the	Robotics	Education	&

Competition	Foundation.	Teams	of	students

were	tasked	with	designing	and	building	a

robot	to	play	against	other	teams	in	a	game-

based	engineering	challenge.		Classroom

STEM	concepts	are	put	to	the	test	with	the

students	developing	lifelong	skills	in

teamwork,	leadership,	and	communication.	

Community	Service	

Nearly	one	hundred	members	of	the

Harvard-Westlake	community	volunteered	at

Bethune	Middle	School	helping	to	clean,

paint,	and	beautify	the	campus.	The	HW

Parents	Community	Service	Program

organized	the	event	in	partnership	with

Bethune	Middle	School	and	Big	Sunday,	an

outreach	organization	that	aims	to	enhance

and	beautify	local	schools.	Students	from

both	school	communities	worked	alongside

one	another	at	this	annual	day	of	service.	

Cinema	Sundays

Please	join	us	for	the	2017/2018	Cinema

Sundays	program,	hosted	by	our	own

performing	arts	instructor,	Ted	Walch.	Eleven

classic	films	will	be	screened	followed	by	an

in-depth	discussion	featuring	special	guest

panelists.	Movies	begin	at	3:00	p.m.	and	are

free	of	charge	to	neighbors	and	friends	of	the	Harvard-Westlake	community.	Please	RSVP	to

Stacy	Marble	at	smarble@hw.com.

Click	HERE	to	see	the	full	schedule.

Summers	At	HW

	Do	you	know	any	kids	in	grades	5	through	9

who	are	interested	in	experiencing	what

Harvard-Westlake	has	to	offer?		Check	out

Harvard-Westlake	Summer,	a	unique

opportunity	to	get	a	taste	of	Harvard-

Westlake.		More	information	and	registration

can	be	found	on	our	website.		Contact	smarble@hw.com	with	any	questions.

Track	Usage	For	Our	Neighbors

REMINDER:	We	welcome	our	neighbors	to

use	the	track	on	our	campus.	For	your	safety

and	to	ensure	that	only	residents	of	the	local

neighborhood	are	using	the	track,	please

request	a	track	application	and	submit	to

smarble@hw.com

CALENDAR

Harvard-Westlake	Performing	Arts

February	9	-	Combined	Instrumental	&	Choral	Concert	@	Emmanuel	Lutheran	Church	/	7:30

p.m.

Please	RSVP	to	smarble@hw.com	to	receive	your	complimentary	tickets.

Alumni	in	the	News

Valerie	Ulene	'82	wins	the	Women's	Physique	open	division	at	the	Organization	of

Competition	Bodies	

Jeff	Rake	'86	is	the	creator	of	a	new	pilot	ordered	by	NBC	

Jarron	Collins	'97	on	the	impact	of	his	HW	basketball	coach	Greg	Hilliard

Taylor	Megdal	'98	on	his	new	hotel	development	in	West	Hollywood

Phil	Koosed	'00	works	to	help	children	in	war-torn	Syria

Ben	Lambert	'03	on	his	music	business	journey	with	artist	Freddie	Gibbs		

Voyage	LA	interviews	Sheera	Goren	'05	on	her	new	business	SwimTeam

Kurt	Kanazawa	'07	in	the	Pasadena	Weekly	about	the	new	play	"Nothing	is	the	Same"

Luna	Ikuta	'11	is	the	furniture	designer	for	a	new	Downtown	LA	restaurant	Inko	Nito	

Josh	Hearlihy	'12	helps	Seattle	U	revive	its	basketball	program	as	a	graduate	student

Share	Your	Thoughts

If	you	have	thoughts	about	something	you	read	or	suggestions	for	a	future	Harvard-Westlake

Community	Newsletter,	please	let	us	know.		You	can	email	me	at	smarble@hw.com.

Thank	you,

Stacy	Marble

Director	of	Community	Relations	&	Public	Affairs

Follow	us	on	Social	Media!
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This	newsletter	is	designed	to	keep	our	neighbors	informed	of	what	is	happening	on	and

around	Harvard-Westlake’s	upper	school	campus.		Events	and	activities	on-campus	and	in	the

community	are	also	posted	on	our	webpage	that	features	additional	pertinent	information	for

our	neighbors:	www.hw.com/neighbors.	

Stacy	Marble	

Director	of	Community	and	Public	Affairs

818-487-6601	or	smarble@hw.com

Did	You	Know?	

Just	as	Harvard-Westlake	students	pursue	a

purpose	beyond	themselves	through

community	service,	the	school	too	is	also

committed	to	its	institutional	public	purpose.

Harvard-Westlake	has	undertaken	a	number

of	community	service	initiatives	and	recently

launched	a	major	partnership	with	Bright	Star

Schools	(Stella	Middle	Charter	Academy,

Rise	Kohyang	Middle	School,	and	Valor

Academy	Middle	School)	for	a	semester-long

after	school	enrichment	program.	Harvard-

Westlake	teachers	provide	courses	in

Beginning	Robotics,	Greek	Mythology,

Electronic	Music,	and	Improv.	The	HW

Bridge	Program	meets	twice	a	week,	with	the

courses,	transportation	to	and	from	Harvard-

Westlake,	and	a	snack	and	dinner	provided	free	of	charge	to	the	Bright	Star	students.		

VEX	Robotics	Competition	

Congratulations	to	Jenna	Kronenberg	'20

and	Stephanie	Cho	'20,	who	won	the	Judges

Award	at	the	VEX	Robotics	Competition,

presented	by	the	Robotics	Education	&

Competition	Foundation.	Teams	of	students

were	tasked	with	designing	and	building	a

robot	to	play	against	other	teams	in	a	game-

based	engineering	challenge.		Classroom

STEM	concepts	are	put	to	the	test	with	the

students	developing	lifelong	skills	in

teamwork,	leadership,	and	communication.	

Community	Service	

Nearly	one	hundred	members	of	the

Harvard-Westlake	community	volunteered	at

Bethune	Middle	School	helping	to	clean,

paint,	and	beautify	the	campus.	The	HW

Parents	Community	Service	Program

organized	the	event	in	partnership	with

Bethune	Middle	School	and	Big	Sunday,	an

outreach	organization	that	aims	to	enhance

and	beautify	local	schools.	Students	from

both	school	communities	worked	alongside

one	another	at	this	annual	day	of	service.	

Cinema	Sundays

Please	join	us	for	the	2017/2018	Cinema

Sundays	program,	hosted	by	our	own

performing	arts	instructor,	Ted	Walch.	Eleven

classic	films	will	be	screened	followed	by	an

in-depth	discussion	featuring	special	guest

panelists.	Movies	begin	at	3:00	p.m.	and	are

free	of	charge	to	neighbors	and	friends	of	the	Harvard-Westlake	community.	Please	RSVP	to

Stacy	Marble	at	smarble@hw.com.

Click	HERE	to	see	the	full	schedule.

Summers	At	HW

	Do	you	know	any	kids	in	grades	5	through	9

who	are	interested	in	experiencing	what

Harvard-Westlake	has	to	offer?		Check	out

Harvard-Westlake	Summer,	a	unique

opportunity	to	get	a	taste	of	Harvard-

Westlake.		More	information	and	registration

can	be	found	on	our	website.		Contact	smarble@hw.com	with	any	questions.

Track	Usage	For	Our	Neighbors

REMINDER:	We	welcome	our	neighbors	to

use	the	track	on	our	campus.	For	your	safety

and	to	ensure	that	only	residents	of	the	local

neighborhood	are	using	the	track,	please

request	a	track	application	and	submit	to

smarble@hw.com

CALENDAR

Harvard-Westlake	Performing	Arts

February	9	-	Combined	Instrumental	&	Choral	Concert	@	Emmanuel	Lutheran	Church	/	7:30

p.m.

Please	RSVP	to	smarble@hw.com	to	receive	your	complimentary	tickets.

Alumni	in	the	News

Valerie	Ulene	'82	wins	the	Women's	Physique	open	division	at	the	Organization	of

Competition	Bodies	

Jeff	Rake	'86	is	the	creator	of	a	new	pilot	ordered	by	NBC	

Jarron	Collins	'97	on	the	impact	of	his	HW	basketball	coach	Greg	Hilliard

Taylor	Megdal	'98	on	his	new	hotel	development	in	West	Hollywood

Phil	Koosed	'00	works	to	help	children	in	war-torn	Syria

Ben	Lambert	'03	on	his	music	business	journey	with	artist	Freddie	Gibbs		

Voyage	LA	interviews	Sheera	Goren	'05	on	her	new	business	SwimTeam

Kurt	Kanazawa	'07	in	the	Pasadena	Weekly	about	the	new	play	"Nothing	is	the	Same"

Luna	Ikuta	'11	is	the	furniture	designer	for	a	new	Downtown	LA	restaurant	Inko	Nito	

Josh	Hearlihy	'12	helps	Seattle	U	revive	its	basketball	program	as	a	graduate	student

Share	Your	Thoughts

If	you	have	thoughts	about	something	you	read	or	suggestions	for	a	future	Harvard-Westlake

Community	Newsletter,	please	let	us	know.		You	can	email	me	at	smarble@hw.com.

Thank	you,

Stacy	Marble

Director	of	Community	Relations	&	Public	Affairs

Follow	us	on	Social	Media!
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This	newsletter	is	designed	to	keep	our	neighbors	informed	of	what	is	happening	on	and

around	Harvard-Westlake’s	upper	school	campus.		Events	and	activities	on-campus	and	in	the

community	are	also	posted	on	our	webpage	that	features	additional	pertinent	information	for

our	neighbors:	www.hw.com/neighbors.	

Stacy	Marble	

Director	of	Community	and	Public	Affairs

818-487-6601	or	smarble@hw.com

Did	You	Know?

Harvard-Westlake	is	ranked	the	#1	Best

Private	School	in	Los	Angeles	and	the	#1

Best	Private	School	in	California	for	2018	by

Niche,	a	comprehensive	scholastic	research

group	that	provides	in-depth	analysis	of

every	College	and	K-12	school	in	the	United

States.		The	Best	Private	High	School

ranking	is	based	on	rigorous	analysis	of	key

statistics	and	millions	of	reviews	from

students	and	parents.	Ranking	factors

include	SAT/ACT	scores,	the	quality	of

colleges	that	students	consider	and	attend,

student-teacher	ratio,	private	school	ratings,

and	U.S.	Department	of	Education	data.	Go

Wolverines!

Batter	Up!

Congratulations	to	Harvard-Westlake

graduates	Jack	Flaherty	'14	of	the	St.	Louis

Cardinals,	Max	Fried	'12	of	the	Atlanta

Braves,	Lucas	Giolito	'12	of	the	Chicago

White	Sox,	and	Nik	Turley	'08	of	the

Minnesota	Twins.	Each	are	fulfilling	their

baseball	dreams	and	pitching	in	the	Major

Leagues.		Special	recognition	goes	to	their

Harvard-Westlake	coaches,	Matt	LaCour	and

Jared	Halpert!

	

Cinema	Sundays

Please	join	us	for	the	2017/2018	Cinema

Sundays	program,	hosted	by	our	own

performing	arts	instructor	Ted	Walch.	Eleven

classic	films	will	be	screened	followed	by	an

in-depth	discussion	featuring	special	guest

panelists.	Movies	begin	at	3:00	p.m.	and	are

free	of	charge	to	neighbors	and	friends	of	the	Harvard-Westlake	community.	The	first	showing

will	be,	"Safety	Last!"	on	October	1.	Please	RSVP	to	Stacy	Marble	at	smarble@hw.com.

Click	HERE	to	see	the	full	schedule.

Summer	Debate	Program	at	HW

Debate.LA	is	a	not-for-profit,	national	debate

and	speech	institute	for	students	in	grades	5-

12	dedicated	to	providing	access	to	superior

and	proven	debate	and	speech	coaches.	Our

renowned	faculty	welcomed	300	students

from	over	100	different	schools	to	participate

in	various	programs	designed	to	prepare

these	students	for	future	competition.

Harvard-Westlake	is	proud	to	continue

hosting	this	prestigious	summer	program.

Track	Usage	For	Our	Neighbors

REMINDER:	We	welcome	our	neighbors	to

use	the	track	on	our	campus.	For	your	safety

and	to	ensure	that	only	residents	of	the	local

neighborhood	are	using	the	track,	please	fill

out	a	track	application	and	submit	to

smarble@hw.com

CALENDAR

Harvard-Westlake	Athletics

Please	join	us	to	cheer	on	our	athletes.

Junior	varsity	games	typically	precede	the	varsity	games.		

All	athletic	events	are	free	of	charge.

October	3-	Girls	Volleyball	vs	Flintridge	Sacred	Heart	Academy	@	6:00	p.m.

October	4-	Boys	Water	Polo	vs	Crespi	@	4:00	p.m.

October	5-	Girls	Field	Hockey	vs	Chaminade	@	5:00	p.m.

October	7-	HOMECOMING	

Field	Hockey	vs.	Huntington	Beach	@	3:00	p.m.

FS	Volleyball	vs.	Alemany	@	3:30	p.m.

JV	Volleyball	vs.	Alemany	@	4:30	p.m.

Varsity	Field	Hockey	vs.	Huntington	Beach	@	4:30	p.m.

JV	Water	Polo	vs.	Loyola	@	4:30	p.m.

Varsity	Water	Polo	vs.	Loyola		@	5:30	p.m.

Varsity	Volleyball	vs.	Alemany	@	6:00	p.m.

Varsity	Football	vs.	Cathedral	@	7:30	p.m.

October	10-	Girls	Volleyball	vs	Marymount	time	TBD

October	12-	Girls	Field	Hockey	vs	Thousand	Oaks	@	5:00	p.m.

October	17-	Girls	Volleyball	vs	Louisville	@	6:00	p.m.

October	18-	Boys	Water	Polo	vs	Alemany	@	3:30	p.m.

October	19-	Girls	Field	Hockey	vs	Bonita	@	5:00	p.m.

October	26-	Boys	Water	Polo	vs	St.	Francis	@	3:30	p.m.

October	26-	Girls	Field	Hockey	vs	Westlake	@	5:00	p.m.	

Harvard-Westlake	Performing	Arts

November	2,	4	and	5	Theatrical	performance	of	Cabaret

Please	contact	smarble@hw.com	to	reserve	your	complimentary	tickets.		

COMMUNITY	EVENTS

Community	Events

October	15-	Sherman	Oaks	Street	Fair	on	Ventura	Boulevard	between	Van	Nuys	and	Kester

October	21-	Sunnyside	School	Halloween	Carnival	at	St.	Michaels	Church

October	29-	7th	Annual	5K	In	Honor	of	Conor	at	VNSO	park	

Share	Your	Thoughts

If	you	have	thoughts	about	something	you	read	or	suggestions	for	a	future	Harvard-Westlake

Community	Newsletter,	please	let	us	know.		You	can	email	me	at	smarble@hw.com.

Thank	you,

Stacy	Marble

Director	of	Community	Relations	&	Public	Affairs

Follow	us	on	Social	Media!
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VEX Robotics Competition 
Congratulations to Jenna Kronenberg ‘20 and Stephanie 
Cho ‘20, who won the Judges Award at the VEX Robotics 
Competition, presented by the Robotics Education & 
Competition Foundation. Teams of students were tasked with 
designing and building a robot to play against other teams 
in a game-based engineering challenge.  Classroom STEM 
concepts are put to the test with the students developing 
lifelong skills in teamwork, leadership, and communication. 

Community Service
Nearly one hundred members of the Harvard-Westlake 
community volunteered at Bethune Middle School helping 
to clean, paint, and beautify the campus. The HW Parents 
Community Service Program organized the event in partnership 
with Bethune Middle School and Big Sunday, an outreach 
organization that aims to enhance and beautify local schools. 
Students from both school communities worked alongside one 
another at this annual day of service. 

Please join us for the 2017/2018 Cinema Sundays program, 
hosted by our own performing arts instructor, Ted Walch. 
Eleven classic films will be screened followed by an in-depth 
discussion featuring special guest panelists. Movies begin 
at 3:00 p.m. and are free of charge to neighbors and friends 
of the Harvard-Westlake community. Please RSVP to Stacy 
Marble at smarble@hw.com.

D I D  YO U  K N OW ? 
Just as Harvard-Westlake students pursue a purpose beyond 
themselves through community service, the school too is also 
committed to its institutional public purpose. Harvard-Westlake 
has undertaken a number of community service initiatives and 
recently launched a major partnership with Bright Star Schools 
(Stella Middle Charter Academy, Rise Kohyang Middle School, 
and Valor Academy Middle School) for a semester-long after 
school enrichment program. Harvard-Westlake teachers provide 
courses in Beginning Robotics, Greek Mythology, Electronic 
Music, and Improv. The HW Bridge Program meets twice a week, 
with the courses, transportation to and from Harvard-Westlake, 
and a snack and dinner provided free of charge to the Bright  
Star students.  
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Calendar
Harvard-Westlake Performing Arts 
February 9  Combined Instrumental & Choral Concert @ 
Emmanuel Lutheran Church / 7:30 p.m.  

Please RSVP to smarble@hw.com to receive your 
complimentary tickets.

Copyright © 2018 Harvard-Westlake School, All rights reserved. You are receiving this newsletter because you are a community leader or neighbor to Harvard-Westlake School. 

Share your thoughts
If you have thoughts about something you read or suggestions 
for a future Harvard-Westlake Community Newsletter, please let 
us know. You can email me at smarble@hw.com.

Thank you,

Stacy Marble | Director of Community Relations & Public Affairs

Track Usage For Our Neighbors
REMINDER: We welcome our neighbors to use the track on our 
campus. For your safety and to ensure that only residents of 
the local neighborhood are using the track, please fill out a 
track application and submit to smarble@hw.com. 

Summers At HW
Do you know any kids in grades 5 through 9 who are 
interested in experiencing what Harvard-Westlake has 
to offer?  Check out Harvard-Westlake Summer, a unique 
opportunity to get a taste of Harvard-Westlake.  More 
information and registration can be found on our website.  
Contact smarble@hw.com with any questions.

Share	this	email:
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This	newsletter	is	designed	to	keep	our	neighbors	informed	of	what	is	happening	on	and

around	Harvard-Westlake’s	upper	school	campus.		Events	and	activities	on-campus	and	in	the

community	are	also	posted	on	our	webpage	that	features	additional	pertinent	information	for

our	neighbors:	www.hw.com/neighbors.	

Stacy	Marble	

Director	of	Community	and	Public	Affairs

818-487-6601	or	smarble@hw.com

Did	You	Know?

Harvard-Westlake	is	ranked	the	#1	Best

Private	School	in	Los	Angeles	and	the	#1

Best	Private	School	in	California	for	2018	by

Niche,	a	comprehensive	scholastic	research

group	that	provides	in-depth	analysis	of

every	College	and	K-12	school	in	the	United

States.		The	Best	Private	High	School

ranking	is	based	on	rigorous	analysis	of	key

statistics	and	millions	of	reviews	from

students	and	parents.	Ranking	factors

include	SAT/ACT	scores,	the	quality	of

colleges	that	students	consider	and	attend,

student-teacher	ratio,	private	school	ratings,

and	U.S.	Department	of	Education	data.	Go

Wolverines!

Batter	Up!

Congratulations	to	Harvard-Westlake

graduates	Jack	Flaherty	'14	of	the	St.	Louis

Cardinals,	Max	Fried	'12	of	the	Atlanta

Braves,	Lucas	Giolito	'12	of	the	Chicago

White	Sox,	and	Nik	Turley	'08	of	the

Minnesota	Twins.	Each	are	fulfilling	their

baseball	dreams	and	pitching	in	the	Major

Leagues.		Special	recognition	goes	to	their

Harvard-Westlake	coaches,	Matt	LaCour	and

Jared	Halpert!

	

Cinema	Sundays

Please	join	us	for	the	2017/2018	Cinema

Sundays	program,	hosted	by	our	own

performing	arts	instructor	Ted	Walch.	Eleven

classic	films	will	be	screened	followed	by	an

in-depth	discussion	featuring	special	guest

panelists.	Movies	begin	at	3:00	p.m.	and	are

free	of	charge	to	neighbors	and	friends	of	the	Harvard-Westlake	community.	The	first	showing

will	be,	"Safety	Last!"	on	October	1.	Please	RSVP	to	Stacy	Marble	at	smarble@hw.com.

Click	HERE	to	see	the	full	schedule.

Summer	Debate	Program	at	HW

Debate.LA	is	a	not-for-profit,	national	debate

and	speech	institute	for	students	in	grades	5-

12	dedicated	to	providing	access	to	superior

and	proven	debate	and	speech	coaches.	Our

renowned	faculty	welcomed	300	students

from	over	100	different	schools	to	participate

in	various	programs	designed	to	prepare

these	students	for	future	competition.

Harvard-Westlake	is	proud	to	continue

hosting	this	prestigious	summer	program.

Track	Usage	For	Our	Neighbors

REMINDER:	We	welcome	our	neighbors	to

use	the	track	on	our	campus.	For	your	safety

and	to	ensure	that	only	residents	of	the	local

neighborhood	are	using	the	track,	please	fill

out	a	track	application	and	submit	to

smarble@hw.com

CALENDAR

Harvard-Westlake	Athletics

Please	join	us	to	cheer	on	our	athletes.

Junior	varsity	games	typically	precede	the	varsity	games.		

All	athletic	events	are	free	of	charge.

October	3-	Girls	Volleyball	vs	Flintridge	Sacred	Heart	Academy	@	6:00	p.m.

October	4-	Boys	Water	Polo	vs	Crespi	@	4:00	p.m.

October	5-	Girls	Field	Hockey	vs	Chaminade	@	5:00	p.m.

October	7-	HOMECOMING	

Field	Hockey	vs.	Huntington	Beach	@	3:00	p.m.

FS	Volleyball	vs.	Alemany	@	3:30	p.m.

JV	Volleyball	vs.	Alemany	@	4:30	p.m.

Varsity	Field	Hockey	vs.	Huntington	Beach	@	4:30	p.m.

JV	Water	Polo	vs.	Loyola	@	4:30	p.m.

Varsity	Water	Polo	vs.	Loyola		@	5:30	p.m.

Varsity	Volleyball	vs.	Alemany	@	6:00	p.m.

Varsity	Football	vs.	Cathedral	@	7:30	p.m.

October	10-	Girls	Volleyball	vs	Marymount	time	TBD

October	12-	Girls	Field	Hockey	vs	Thousand	Oaks	@	5:00	p.m.

October	17-	Girls	Volleyball	vs	Louisville	@	6:00	p.m.

October	18-	Boys	Water	Polo	vs	Alemany	@	3:30	p.m.

October	19-	Girls	Field	Hockey	vs	Bonita	@	5:00	p.m.

October	26-	Boys	Water	Polo	vs	St.	Francis	@	3:30	p.m.

October	26-	Girls	Field	Hockey	vs	Westlake	@	5:00	p.m.	

Harvard-Westlake	Performing	Arts

November	2,	4	and	5	Theatrical	performance	of	Cabaret

Please	contact	smarble@hw.com	to	reserve	your	complimentary	tickets.		

COMMUNITY	EVENTS

Community	Events

October	15-	Sherman	Oaks	Street	Fair	on	Ventura	Boulevard	between	Van	Nuys	and	Kester

October	21-	Sunnyside	School	Halloween	Carnival	at	St.	Michaels	Church

October	29-	7th	Annual	5K	In	Honor	of	Conor	at	VNSO	park	

Share	Your	Thoughts

If	you	have	thoughts	about	something	you	read	or	suggestions	for	a	future	Harvard-Westlake

Community	Newsletter,	please	let	us	know.		You	can	email	me	at	smarble@hw.com.

Thank	you,

Stacy	Marble

Director	of	Community	Relations	&	Public	Affairs

Follow	us	on	Social	Media!
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